(Unofficial Translation)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notification from the Department of Animal and Plant Quarantine of the General Administration of Customs on the interception of prohibited living plants found in Turkish Delivery Items

Turkish Embassy in China:

    Recently, Chinese authorities intercepted one batch of live plants from your esteemed country’s delivery, which were identified as Goeppertia allouia of the genus Goeppertia. According to the "Biosecurity Law of the People's Republic of China" and the "List of Prohibited Carried and Mailed Animals, Plants and Other Quarantine Items into China" (Announcement No. 470), live animals and plants are not allowed in inbound parcels without prior approval.

We are hereby informing you of the specific details (see attachment). We kindly request that you take effective measures to strengthen outbound inspections, and publicize relevant Chinese quarantine laws and regulations to the public to ensure that parcels sent to China comply with Chinese regulations.

	General Administration of Customs of the P.R. China avails itself of this opportunities to renew to the Embassy of the Republic of Turkiye the assurances of its highest consideration
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